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From: Contact TPUC
To: Ectory R. Lawless
Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL] Docket NO. 24-00044
Date: Friday, January 31, 2025 8:36:57 AM

From: Nancy L. Hartman  
Sent: Thursday, January 30, 2025 7:39 PM
To: Contact TPUC <Contact.TPUC@tn.gov>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Docket NO. 24-00044

My name is Nancy Hartman. My husband and I live at 72 Lakewood Dr, Saulsbury, Tn. We attended the public hearing this evening concerning Limestone Water's petition to increase our water rates by over 50%. Most of our citizens in our little community
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My name is Nancy Hartman.  My husband and I live at  
We attended the public hearing this evening concerning Limestone Water's petition to
increase our water rates by over 50%. Most of our citizens in our little community are
opposed to this extraordinary increase in rates, as we're the numerous people who
attended this meeting. We think it would be a hardship for most of us. Thank you.

Electronically Filed in TPUC Docket Room on January 31, 2025 at 8:37 a.m.
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